
Waldrop 
Engineering Opens 
New Office in 
Fort Myers
A NEW SPACE FOR A GROWING COMPANY

Waldrop Engineering is proud to debut their 
new office in Downtown Fort Myers. Located 
in the heart of Downtown above the corner of 
First Street and Broadway, the new office is 
strategically placed for faster, more effective 
coordination on projects with Lee County, the 
City of Fort Myers, and the surrounding areas. 

Following years of growth and success, the new 
office will be a collaborative space for clients, 
designers and other professionals to meet, 
discuss and share new project ideas.

“We love the work we do and are very excited 
about the places we create for our clients. This 
new platform gives use the ability to promote 
what we do, and why we stand out from 
our competition.  We are grateful for these 
opportunities and want to make the most of 
them for our clients and our team,” says Ryan 
Binkowski, Senior Vice President, COO. 

James Ink, P.E. and Alexis Crespo AICP, LEED AP 
will helm the office, which opened in January of 
2019.

Home Office
28100 Bonita Grande Dr. Suite #305
Bonita Springs, FL 34135
(239) 405-7777


